
 

 
 

 

SPECIAL AGREEMENTS 
 
In accordance with section 142(6A) of the Water Industry Act 1991 all water companies are 

required to notify Ofwat of any new Special Agreements that they enter in to with their 

customers. 

Ofwat’s Information Note 16/02 sets out the information that companies will need to publish 

on indicative wholesale access charges for 2017/18. This includes publication of information 

on any new Special Agreements that have been entered in to.  

For the purpose of compliance with this requirement information on any new Special 

Agreements is shown below.   

South West Water 

No new Special Agreements have been entered in to since February 2016 when the 

company last submitted the Special Agreement Register to Ofwat.  

Bournemouth Water 

No new Special Agreements have been entered in to since February 2016 when the 

company last submitted the Special Agreement Register to Ofwat.  
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